County Rural School Notes
There are only twelve schools
which have not reported their school
auxiliaries. We urge these schools auxiliaries. We urge these sch to organize before school closes,

the children do their share to help make supplies for the soldiers.

The first of a series of school meetings was held at Hannaford. March 15 and 16. Sixteen teachers and three school officers were present. Friday was spent in visiting and three school officers were present. Friday was spent in visiting the rooms of the Hannaford School and Saturday the meeting was held in the High School room, where school problems and war service plans were discussed. A similar meeting was held in Cooperstown Friday of last week with twenty-four teachers present.

Our Loyalty Program began with a meeting at Hannaford Saturday afternoon and at Cooperstown in the evening. Mr. McDowell, of Marion. State Chairman of the Men's Liberty State Chairman of the Men's Liberty
Loan Committee, made an intense
appeal to his audience to help win
the great struggle for humanity's
freedom. His arguments were
strong, convincing and inspiring. Mr.
Warren, President of the LaMoure
County Red Cross Chapter, also gave
a very interesting natriotic address. a very interesting patriotic address.
We plan to have our liberty rallies
close with meetings conducted by
Army officers who have been wounded in service. Greenfield District No. 2.
School No. 2. The following pupils received their three months' perfect attendance certificates: Luella and Alberta Wogsland. Finn and Gerd Toenberg and Ida and Oscar

Overby. Helena District No. 3 Helena District No. 3

School No. 2. The Sixth and Seventh grades have completed their water color maps of the British Isles and North Dakota. The First and Second grades have been making bleakhoard decrations for Easter. making Easter. blackboard decorations for Easter. They have been working on baskets, bunnies, and Easter eggs for busy work. The Seventh grade has begun the study of "Sharp Eyes" for supplementary reading. The Sixth grade has been learning the "The O'Lincoln Family." We have had no

O'Lincoln Family." We have had no absence or tardiness this week.

School No. '4. The patrons of the school and Miss Jacobson decided to call school at 8:00 o'clock and dismiss at 3:00 in order to receive as much help as possible from the school children. No one was absent from school during the week ending March 15th.

Ball Hill District No. 17. School No. 3. The following pupils have received their three months part attendance certificates: Erma, Maynard, and Alice Watne and Willard and Hazel Haaland. Pupils receiving certificates for the month are: Clarence and Perry Haaland and Otto. Maynard and Erma Watne and Otto. Maynard and Erma Watne Perry Haaland, Erma, Alice and Er-nest Watne had 100 per cent in Spelling this month. Alice Watne had over 95 per cent in all her sub-jects this month. Hazel, Clarence and Perry Haaland, and Erma and Walter Watne had 90 per cent in all their subjects this month. Mrs. John Watne and little Person Line. their subjects this month. Mrs.
John Watne and little Roy and Esther visited school last week.